
 
 
 
 

210 Fidalgo Avenue, Kenai, Alaska  99611-7794 
Telephone: 907-283-7535 / Fax: 907-283-3014 

www.ci.kenai.ak.us 
 
 
 

2019 Chemicals Bid- Addendum #1 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 

This addendum consists of 1 page. 
 
TO:                 All Bid Packet Holders 
 
FROM:         City of Kenai Public Works Department 
 
DATE:          June 20, 2019 
 
SUBJECT:     Invitation to Bid – 2019 Chemicals Bid  
 
DUE DATE:  Revised June 25, 2019, by no later than 12:00 PM 

 
Bidders must acknowledge receipt of this Addendum in the appropriate place on the Bid Form.  
Failure to do so may result in the disqualification or rejection of the bid. 
 
Note:  Information in this addendum takes precedence over original information.  All other provisions of 
the document remain unchanged. 
 
General: 
 
01-01 Plan Holder Question 

 
         “Do the wastewater and water treatment chemicals require an NSF certification?” 

 

Response:  No it is not required. 
 
 

01-02 Plan Holder Question 

 
“For deliveries, will the facilities plan to order each week?  Or will it be monthly, based on 
the estimates?  IE: Will the wastewater treatment plant take 1 drum every week?  Or 3-4 
drums once a month?  Confirmation is requested for freight cost evaluation.” 
 

Response:  Deliveries are wanted 1-2 times per month.  We can accommodate once 
per month if vendor has sufficient space on truck. 
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01-03 Plan Holder Question 
 

“Is there a specific percentage Calcium content required on the Calcium Chloride?” 
 

Response: 90-95% concentration in pellets in supersacks is preferred. 
 
 
01-04 Plan Holder Question 
 

“I am interested in bidding on the Calcium Chloride portion of this bid only. I am not 
seeing in the documents where it specifies that we must bid on all items to be considered 
responsive, but I thought I had better double check. Is it allowable for me to bid on ONLY 
the Calcium Chloride line item?”  

 
Response: Vendors may bid on only calcium chloride and still be responsive. 
 
 
01-05 Plan Holder Question 
 

“I also wanted to confirm that email bids are NOT allowed for this call?” 
 

Response: Email bids will now be acceptable to disregard hard copy signature 
requirements when submitting bid.   

 
 

01-06 Plan Holder Question 

 
“Due to not enough information to provide accurate quotes on the above mentioned bid 
chemicals, we request the bid opening be postponed one week, to 6/28/19 instead of 6/21/19, in 
order to receive answers on previously submitted questions, allow time to review answers, and 
create the bid bond based on potential price changes due to answers received. 
Please respond with an acceptance or denial of the request.” 
 
Response:  Changed bid due to June 25, 2019 by noon.  
 
 

END OF ADDENDUM 


